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Dear Jim: 

Sorry I haven't gotten back to you sooner on a followup on the 
presentation of the above-knee socket paper that was given in 
February at the Academy Meeting. The paper was well received; 
however, there weren't as many people there due to the late afternoon 
presentation time as I would have hoped. I am inclosing a copy 
of the short publication in the ORTHOPAEDIC TRANSACTIONS, May 1977, 
a copy of which I just received in the last several days. This 
particular publication does not preclude publication in a more 
complete form in another journal. I would still like to submit 
it in a more complete form to the Journal of Bone and Joint Surgery. 

I will be in Denver some time between Tuesday, 30 August 1977 and 
Saturday, 3 September 1977. I would like to sit down and talk with 
both you and Ivan concerning further developments with the method, 
particularly your work that you have been able to do more on the 
energy consumption in the AK amputees wearing the different types 
of sockets. Will you be in Colorado Springs during that period 
of time and if so, can you please drop me your telephone number 
and address, if it has changed? I will give you a call when I arrive 
in the area. I have also sent a letter to Mr. Long at this time. 

I am looking forward to seeing you in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

1 Incl 

as Colonel, MC 
Assistant Chief, Orthopaedic Service 


